
Motorcycle Patrol
Enforcement 

About the Motorcycles

About the Officers
Motorcycles will be used as an 
alternate mean of transportation for 
officers. They allow officers to 
maneuver through traffic to respond to 
calls quicker and get to places a patrol 
vehicle cannot go.  The use of 
motorcycles will allow Fresno State 
police officers to focus on 

• cross walk enforcement

• vehicles who roll through stop signs 

• cell phone use

• distracted driving

• community contacts

The motorcycles are electric which 
allow officers to arrive on scene 
without disruption and may allow them 
to come across a crime in progress 
without being detected.

Officer Manucharyan, Officer Bergman 
and Officer Gaxiola completed an 80 
hour course through P.O.S.T. put on by 
the Fresno Police Department.  This 
extensive training prepares officers to 
use their motorcycle as a tool for 
enforcement. 

Motor Officer Gaxiola had previously 
been certified when he worked for 
Kerman Police Department. This was 
the first time going through the training 
for Officer Manucharyan and Officer 
Bergman. The electric motorcycles were purchased through a 

grant from the San Joaquin Valley Air Pollution Control 
District. These motorcycles put off zero emissions, 
which means they can travel anywhere, even indoors. 

The motorcycles will be stored in a trailer that will 
have the capabilities to charge and transport 
motorcycles. 


